
SPECIAL BUDGET HEARING: 
 
The Traill County Commissioners came to order on September 18, 2018 at 6:00 pm with all members present.  The 
purpose of the special meeting was to give the public the opportunity to discuss the County budgets.  
 
Nancy & Gary Olson met with the Board over concerns with the value of their property.  Auditor Haugen explained 
that any issues with “values” must be taken to Kayla Knudson, Traill County Tax Director.  Values are set earlier in the 
year and the purpose of this meeting was to discuss the 2019 budget requests of the County.  Haugen will have 
Knudson call the Olson’s to set up a time to meet with them and the assessor of their township to explain the values 
placed on their property. 
 
Haugen read an email she received from Peilin Hsu of Grand Forks County.  The email is in protest of the taxes 
assessed on her property located in the Hatton School District.  The email was forwarded to Roxanne Phipps, Hatton 
School Business Manager to be read at their Budget Hearing on 09-11-18. 
 
The Budget Hearing was adjourned at 6:20 pm. 
 
Attest: 
 
_____________________________________________         _____________________________________________ 
Glenda Haugen, Auditor                                                                    Larry Young, Chairman 
 
 
 
 


